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MINDFULLNESS GROUPS 

CHOCOLATE BINGO 

Our PRK committee have launched a new
challenge for Year 7 & 8 students. The students
with the top 50 highest number of
achievement points from each year, collected
between 24th April to 19th May, will be able to
take part in Chocolate Bingo during period 4 on
Friday 26th May. Regardless of how many
points students have collected during the year
they all have the opportunity to take part in the
afternoon.
Good luck!

THE KING'S CORONATION  

To mark His Majesty The King’s Coronation
thousands of volunteers across the country are
getting together to help out in  their local
community. On Tuesday 9th May over 40 Year 7
students will take part in a range projects  which
include delivering seed pods to local residents,
litter picking in the village and making bird
boxes for a local residential home. Photos of the
volunteering projects will be shared next week.

Our little mindfulness groups have been busy
using their time in our eco-garden to create sun
catchers!
How beautiful are these!
They explored and collected the content of their
design from our garden space and showed great
creativity and teamwork with their end results.
Well done everyone!

As part of our celebrations for the weekend,
there has been a fabulous range of themed
food served by Aspens at lunchtime. The
menu included Coronation quiche, and a
wonderful Victoria sponge. I know the
students and staff appreciate the effort that
staff have put in to the baking and
decorations around the servery. 
Whatever your plans for the weekend,
enjoy the extra day and we will see you all
in school on Tuesday.

Mrs Johnson 
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 CREATIVE MISS BLISSETT

YEAR 11 EXAMS 

A mature positive approach has been
displayed by Year 11 students this week when
they have been taking their  Spanish and
French speaking exams. 
Well done Year 11 -  a great start to the formal
examination season. 

DUKE OF EDINGBURGH 

Did you know that after a smallpox infection, Josiah
Wedgwood's right leg had to be amputated or that
he was a prominent abolitionist of slavery?
Find out more about the founder of Wedgwood
pottery in this week's "Did you Know ...?" by clicking
on the Latest News tab on FROG.
You will also be able to read last week's article about
London Zoo and the work of the Zoological Society of
London.

Our wonderful Miss Blissett has won the Young
Person’s Award in a national competition run by The
Village Halls Podcast and sponsored by Allied
Westminster. Her prize was £1,000 in funding for her
local village hall in beautiful Grindon, which is
nestled in the Staffordshire Moorlands Peak District.
This award recognises the special contribution she
has made to life in Grindon and the village hall. Over
the last few years, her creative and brilliant talent has
resulted in a range of wonderful projects and
activities. Well done Miss Blissett!

All of our fabulous DofE
students had a wonderful
time last week. They've all
did brilliantly and the whole
trip was made better as the
sun was shining!
Many thanks to the equally
fabulous staff who are took
the time out of their
weekend to be with them.

NEW BOOKS DONATED
Head on over to the library  
to check out the new
books we have to offer,
which have been kindly
donated. If you have any
books that you would like
to donate we would love
to give them a new home! 

https://www.inyourarea.co.uk/areas-we-cover/England/Staffordshire/Grindon
https://www.inyourarea.co.uk/news/tag/peak-district/

